
From: Jackie and Mike Shivers
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: "Visions"
Date: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 1:53:09 PM

Dear Chairman Verbick

In that our neighborhood has had to rally against 'Visions'?? so many
times over the last 35 or more years, I would think that it should be
more of a fight between the City of Madison and the police department
with 'Visions' than to try to pit the neighborhood against them one more
time.?? Look at the neighborhood and tell me that this is a good use for
the 'Visions' property that enhances?? our quality of life on the east
side of Madison. Also, my wife has written to our Alderman and we have
attended meetings about our neighborhood's quality of life in regards to
the F-35 possibly coming to Madison.

Mike Shivers




